
WEEKLY MESSAGE FROM OUR VICAR, ALEX – 27th April 2024 

 
Dear Church Family & Friends,  
 
Hoping you're all well.  
 
Please find attached the key dates for our parish for the months of May through to the end of 
August 2024. Please do put them in your diaries and also please use the overview to pray for all 
that is happening in the coming months.  
 
The dates overview gives information on our services, prayer meetings, social events, 
community outreach and includes our events/ services for children & families.  
 
May I draw your attention to 4 items which are coming up imminently.  
 
1. Tomorrow (Sunday 26th April) and next Sunday (5th May) will both be whole parish 

services, each at 10 am. Tomorrow at St. Mary's and on the 5th May at St. Paul's 
 
2. David Packham is running a Quiet Day for our parish on Saturday 11th May from 10 am 

to 4pm at St. Mary's. Please contact him for further information and to sign up: 
curate@norkwithburghheath.com  

 
3. The revised date for our APCM will be on Monday 20th May at 7.30 pm at St. Mary's. 

We will publish the activities and financial reports at least one week prior to this 
meeting, as well as the proposed new constitution which we have re-written as a PCC, 
so that everyone has a chance to look at them before the meeting. If you would be 
interested to stand for PCC or for Deanery Synod, please do have a chat with me to find 
out more information. The forms for this will be available in the churches on the 5th, 
12th and 19th May for this - or I can email you one over if this is easier.  

 
Thank you  
Alex 
 
Rev Alex Stevens 
Vicar 
Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath 
07312 113019 
The PCC of the Parish of Nork with Burgh Heath is a Registered UK Charity No 1180563 


